
YARD WASTE NOTICE  

Change:  Yard waste curbside pickup is every other Wednesday beginning 
Wednesday, January 11, 2012.  
 
Please note that yard waste must NOT BE COMINGLED with trash. 
 
Follow the guidelines listed below: 
 
Yard waste consists of grass clippings, leaves, tree limbs, and shrubbery 
(absolutely no soil or food products).  If bagged, it must be bagged in recyclable 
paper yard waste bags.  Yard waste may be cut into no longer than 4-ft lengths, 
bundled (cotton string only) and placed at the curb for pickup.  If yard waste is 
placed in a trash can, the trash can must be at curbside with the lid off (not in a 
bin).  Logs are limited to 30 lbs and 4 inches in diameter.  No trash is to be 
comingled with yard waste.  To ensure pickup, yard waste should be put at 
curbside the night before pickup day.  Yard waste that is in plastic bags or that is 
comingled with trash will not be picked up. 
 
Only recyclable paper yard waste bags will be accepted. 


